Texas Master Naturalist
El Camino Real Chapter
Milam County Nature Post Festival Meeting

April 21, 2011 @ Paula Engelhardt’s

Meeting called by Co-Chairs Donna Lewis and Sue Taylor.

Donna and Sue thanked everyone for the work they put into the Festival.  

Communications – Don Travis did a great job, do it again next year.  

Many online event calendars were posted.

Suggestions:  maybe have a Festival map in the newspapers and directions to park.

Photography – discussion on photo contest entries.  May need new guidelines.

Food Vendors – put tables closer so people can sit and enjoy food.

Speakers – good set-up. 

Need more volunteers for the booths.  Yoe High School had several volunteers, very helpful.  

Archeology needs more volunteers, also broken pottery for dig.  

Backpacks – need to start asking for free stuffers for youth backpacks.

Great to have an alligator, python, bees, crawdads  for people to see and learn about.

Welcome tent worked great, people were funneled through as they came from parking.  

May need more signage and move closer to park and parking area.

Sandy Braswell saw a need for more trash cans, all agreed. 

Paula Engelhardt and Cindy Bolch suggest the set-up area be more central to events.

On Wednesday April 27th the Chapter will go to Fair Park in Rockdale to view the area.

Meeting adjourned.

6:50pm-7:30pm
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